
                                 

Choir Syllabus 2023-2024 

Dear Choir Students and Parents/Guardians, 

Welcome to KMS choir! I am looking forward to working with each of you!  I am also excited to start 
learning our new concert music. 

Here is some information about choir: 

• Concert dates.  TBA 

• Concert attire. 

Boys are requested to wear black shoes, socks, and pants. In addition, a cool, collarless shirt (a 

T-shirt) is acceptable because we do wear choir robes. 

Girls are also requested to wear black shoes, black or skin-tone stockings, and a cool, collarless 

top. 

• Fee 

The fee for choir is $10 per semester 

• Grades 

50% of the grade will be based on concert attendance.  Participation, adherence to classroom 

rules, and written work will make up the other half of the grade.   

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to call. (283-1735) 

 

Thank you! 

Ms. Vollom 

 

 


